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Class 2 News

We have been helping the Little Red Hen as part of our Once Upon a Time topic. We have helped her

learn how to make bread and had a go at making some delicious banana bread mufﬁns and some bread

rolls. We really enjoyed sequencing all the steps of the process and following instructions in order so we

knew what to do.

Up at outdoor school we found some places to ‘explode’ our seed bombs and thought about places where
they might grow well. We know that seeds need water so we all made sure they had a good drink and

sang our special growing song!

In maths the Little Red Hen made us some special biscuits and we all enjoyed using them to explore what

happens when you add 1 more and have 1 less, what yummy work Class 2!

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team xx @




